Tiktok

Please take care if you allow your child to use Tiktok as we have had a few children having issues when using this app.

Advice from Durham Police

TikTok is a social app, meaning it does present a number of potential dangers to young users especially, in the same way any social app that allows you to connect with strangers does...

The TikTok app is not suitable for and not meant for children under 13 years of age.



Newsletter Friday 28th February 2020



Year 4 made pancakes on Tuesday as part of their DT project.

The Heathfield table tennis team had a great time at the Kings Centre! They were praised for their attitude and table tennis skills!

The Heathfield girls' basketball team did a superb job during their basketball tournament. They had a great time and came third.



Dates for the Diary

Next week is reading week!!!

Free coffee and chat in Broadway Bistro for all parents—Thursday 12th March at 2.30pm—more details later





Please remember to bring a water bottle to school with you each day if you are wanting a drink through the day.



Mon 9th - Fri 13th March

3:15 - 3:30pm in the Dining Hall

We will be selling loads of amazing science gadgets, from bouncing putty to dinosaur fossil kits, from bubbles to volcano eruption kits. Plus much, much more!

Get them before they're gone!

All items are priced between 50p - £2

Don't forget that the staff training day in June has now been changed to Friday 12th.

Children will not attend school on this day but will need to attend on Monday 1st June.

Please, if you are wanting to get in touch with the school, please ring the school office or email us on

admin@heathfieldprimary.com

<u>Please do not contact us via group call or reply to messaged sent from group call,</u> as these are not monitored and your message may be missed, thanks.

	Homework challenge to read at home in different ways.
Share a Story: Reading Star Challenge	Year 1 – Year 6: Any child with 15 or more stars signed by an adult will receive a certificate.
Return to school:	Nursery & Reception: Any child with 8 or more stars signed by an adult will receive a certificate.
by Wednesday 04 March, at the latest.	If you photograph your child completing one of the challenges (not the reading-in-the-bath ones!) and send a printed copy to school, we will share them on display.
'Books at Bedtime'	
Tuesday 03 March 4.00-4.45pm	Children will come back to school at designated time in pyjamas & dressing gownspillows & teddies optional!
Reception & KS1 (parents must stay).	Staff read stories to the children.
Year 3 – Year 6 (parents do not need to stay but children must be collected at 4.45pm).	
Wednesday 04 March	The Ark children will also visit Darlington Library for a 'Tell Me a Story' workshop.
Dressing Up Day	Children come to school dressed as their favourite book character.
Thursday 05 March	Year 1 children will also walk to Darlington Li-
Learner of the Week Assemblies	
Thursday 05 March Reception & KS1 10.30am	Please note that Learner of the Week Assemblies will happen on Thursday instead of Friday, this week.
KS2 10.50am	

Just a reminder about Lip balm/creams in school.

We were made aware that many lip balms/creams contain nut oil and for this reason they will not be allowed in school as we have children in school with nut allergies- The only one that is nut free, is the one produced by Vaseline and is in a little blue and white tin. For hygiene reasons lip balms/creams should not be shared with others— please remind your children of this. PLEASE DO NOT BRING ANY OTHERS INTO SCHOOL. Thank you

Letters that have gone home this week - paper copies or via email

- Books at bedtime letter
- Year 6 trip to 'Safer futures live event'